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March 1, 2024 
 
Amended Advice Letter No. 865 
 
Public Utilities Commission of the State of Colorado 
1560 Broadway 
Suite 250 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
The accompanying tariff sheet issued by Black Hills Colorado Electric, LLC d/b/a Black Hills 
Energy (“Black Hills” or the “Company”) is sent to you for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Public Utilities Law and the applicable rules of the Public Utilities 
Commission of the State of Colorado (“Commission”), including Rule 1210, 4 Colorado Code of 
Regulations 723-1. The following tariff sheet is attached: 
 

COLORADO P.U.C. NO. 11 
 

Colorado P.U.C 
Sheet Number Title of Sheet Cancels Colorado 

P.U.C Sheet Number 
Second Revised Sheet 

61 Energy Cost Adjustment First Revised Sheet 61 

Second Revised Sheet 
No. 113 

Extraordinary Gas Cost Recovery 
Rider (“EGCRR”) 

First Revised Sheet 
No. 113 

 
 
In proceeding 22AL-0155E, the Commission approved Black Hills Extraordinary Gas Cost 
Recover Rider (“EGCRR”) which was designed to recover $22,079,045 for costs incurred to 
provide electric service during the Storm Uri event.  This rate was to be effective for two years.  
The purpose of this filing is to cancel the EGRR on the two-year anniversary of the rate 
becoming effective.  The proposed effective date is April 10, 2024. 
 
The current EGCRR rate is $0.00579 per kWh and is charged to all customers who are subject to 
the Energy Cost Adjustment (“ECA”).  The associate bill impact with this change is a reduction 
to the average Residential Bill of $3.47 per month which is a 3.07 percent reduction.  The 
average bill reduction for the Small Commercial customer will be $13.32 per month or a 3.58 
percent reduction. 
 
Any over or under recovery of the EGCRR will transfer to the ECA consistent with the terms of 
the settlement approved by the Commission in Proceeding 21A-0197E.  Please send copies of all 
notices, pleadings, correspondence, and other documents regarding this filing to the following: 

Dan Ahrens 
Manager – Regulatory & Finance 
Dan.Ahrens@blackhillscorp.com 
 

1515 Arapahoe Street, Tower 1 – Suite 1200 
Denver, CO 80202 

P: 970.707.9846 
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Dan Ahrens 
Manager Regulatory  
dan.ahrens@blackhillscorp.com 
Phone: 970-707-9846 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Black Hills Colorado Electric, LLC 
 
/s/ Dan Ahrens 
 
Dan Ahrens 
Manager Regulatory 
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